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OIAD-3724   
24 January 2024 
 
Stephen Prendergast 
  
fyi-request-25436-bb682d62@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Stephen 
 
Thank you for your letter received on 18 January 2024 in which you asked for:  
 

‘all material provided as a cabinet update covering the RAL liquidation / receivership / 
concession process since 1 July 2023.’ 

 
Please note that Cabinet processes associated with Ruapehu Alpine Lift matters to date 
have been led the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment (MBIE) and they are 
best placed to hold requested information. In this respect MBIE is the appropriate agency to 
respond to this request 
 
As such I am transferring your request in full under section 14 of the Official Information Act 
1982, to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment as the information to which it 
relates is more closely connected with that Department’s functions.  
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 
Government Services  
Department of Conservation 
Te Papa Atawhai 

  
 


